
Since the end of the year
2006 we have been publis-
hing the English railway
magazine Railway Update.
It benefits from the long 
experience and the popula-
rity of our other railway 
magazines Schweizer 
Eisenbahn-Revue, Eisen-
bahn-Revue International
and Eisenbahn Österreich.
Railway Update is pub -
lished twice a year.

Reports address interna -
tional issues and develop-
ments, with in-depth 
articles written in close
cooperation with railway
companies and inter-
national associations. The
magazine also reports on
developments in the rail 
industry and on techno -
logical advances. In short,
it is a maga zine of and 
for the railway world.

This is an excellent oppor-
tunity to gain publicity
through a magazine with a
large readership amongst
the international railway
community!
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